
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Y2 Performance: Hansel and Gretel                                                                                                 23 January 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We hope you are all looking forward to our production of ‘Hansel and Gretel’ on Tuesday 29th and 
Thursday 31st January and many of you may wish to take photographs or record your child taking part in 
the performance for your family albums but we would ask you to respect the wishes of everyone. If you 
do take photos of the children, we do ask that you do not post them on social media. 
 
If you have any objections to parents in the year group taking photographs or recordings, please can you 
write to your child’s class teacher by Monday 28 January. 
  
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the performance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
 
 

 
 


